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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Suzanne Cochran <smb.cochran@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 3:09 PM
To: City Council
Subject: DO NOT SUPPORT MOVING TRAIL ON PARK AVE and KEEP  ALL TRAIL ON THE 

CORRIDOR

City Council Members, 
 
We need to take all steps necessary to preserve and utilize the Corridor and Trestle for active 
transportation and recreation that was voted on in Measure D. Also follow the Measure L law CMC 8.72 - 
Capitola can’t reroute or detour trail onto Capitola streets, including Park Ave and Capitola 
Village.  PLEASE listen to the residence of Capitola and not outside influences including RTC, and FORT 
that will not be here to live or deal with any trail going through the village or on city streets. KEEP THE RAIL 
ON THE CORRIDOR AND wait until ZERT/ RTC rail budget study is complete in fall 2025. We do not need 
RTC taking over city owned property. They own the rail corridor and it should be used for rail and trail, not 
on our city property. We also need to keep our street safe. Another reason to keep the trail on the rail.  
 
Regards, 
 
Suzanne Cochran 
Voter and Property Owner on Garnet Street 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


